9. CORRESPONDENCE



The following correspondence was tabled:

- Christmas card to the Board from Belfast Community Trust
- Letter from Environment Canterbury regarding its Representation Review
- Memorandum from New Zealand Community Boards' Executive Committee regarding 2007 Conference and Best Practice Awards
- Email and poster from Belfast Community Trust regarding Belfast Pool
- Email from Belinda Canton regarding Macrocarpa tree.

The Board **received** the correspondence and requested that it be acknowledged and forwarded to the appropriate staff for response where appropriate.